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14th October 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Well we are nearly at the end of our first half term back at school and I am so proud 

of all our children, staff and families. Thank you for all your support during this 

difficult time. To end the half term we have two family competitions and a fundraising 

day.  

THIS IS YOUR LAST EVER PAPER LETTER 
 

It is important that your contact details are up to date on ParentPay; you need to 

ensure your mobile telephone number is in the main telephone box and the mobile 

box.  You must also have an email address that you regularly check as this is where 

letters will be sent. We are not able to input these on for you because of privacy 

regulations. 

HARVEST 

Next week we will have our virtual Harvest festival available for you to enjoy 

watching on YouTube by 5pm on Thursday 22nd October – a link will be text and put 

on our school Facebook. It will not feature children who don’t have social media 

permission. Children can bring in a tin or packet of food  

COMPETITIONS 

Family Pumpkin Carving – This competition is for families to get creative with 

their pumpkins!  Our lovely friend, David from Hopley House, will be judging this 

competition, this closes at 5pm on 31st October. Send pictures to our school 

WhatsApp 07701316490 including names and classes. 

Baking Competition – Elaine, our School Cook, is asking you to get creative 

in the kitchen!  She is so excited and cannot wait to see all the amazing 

entries. This competition closes at 5pm on 2nd November. Send pictures to our 

school WhatsApp 07701316490 including names and classes. 
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P.T.A. Fundraising – NON UNIFORM, FANCY DRESS & RAFFLE 

On our last day of half term, Friday 23rd October, the children are allowed to wear 

whatever they like, they can dress up in a Halloween costume (no scary masks 

please), fancy dress, or whatever they feel comfortable in.  All we ask is the children 

wear sensible footwear and they wear a coat.  Please send in a contribution of £2.00 

(£1 for non-uniform and £1 for a raffle ticket), this needs to be in an envelope, clearly 

marked with your child’s name, class and amount, the staff will collect the envelopes 

wearing gloves. If you don’t want raffle tickets its just £1 for non-uniform please. 

We hope you have a lovely half term and stay safe.  Please adhere to the Tier 2 

rules to keep our lovely community safe.  We look forward to seeing you back in 

school on Monday 2nd November. 

Kind regards 

 

Sarah Tomlinson 

Headteacher 
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